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27/11/2024

MR Tom Griffiths
ST
Forestville NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

RE: DA2024/1303 - 11 / 0 Melwood Avenue FORESTVILLE NSW 2087

1. I am led to believe that this DA has been submitted without the required authority to lodge
the application and should be dismissed until such time the required authority to submit the
application is presented.

2. The development plan needs to focus more on enhancing outdoor areas where families
and friends can come together and kids can play, and not on the number of gambling facilities
it can cram in.




